
Dear FHS Families, 

Welcome back! We hope your summer was relaxing and rejuvenating. We’re thrilled to kick off 
another amazing school year here at Fowlerville High School! 

We’re excited to share that significant upgrades have been made to our high school building to 
create a more comfortable and welcoming environment for students and staff. The addition of air 
conditioning throughout the school will ensure a more comfortable learning atmosphere 
year-round, while the newly replaced hallway ceilings have brightened and refreshed our 
spaces. These improvements are part of our ongoing commitment to providing a positive, 
modern environment where students can thrive. 

Bell & Lunch Schedules 

●​ School Hours & Bell Schedule​
 School runs from 7:30 a.m. to 2:12 p.m.. Please see the daily schedule for class and 
lunch times:​
 

○​ 1st Hour: 7:30–8:27​
 

○​ 2nd Hour: 8:33–9:30​
 

○​ 3rd Hour: 9:36–10:34​
 

○​ 4th Hour / Lunch Blocks: 10:40–12:06​
 

■​ A Lunch: 10:34–11:04​
 

■​ B Lunch: 11:04–11:34​
 

■​ C Lunch: 11:36–12:06​
 

○​ 5th Hour: 12:12–1:09​
 

○​ 6th Hour: 1:15–2:12​
  

Access essential resources anytime through the Fowlerville High School and district websites: 

●​ Bell & Lunch Schedule: See details above or visit the FHS site: Bell Schedule​
 

●​ Lunch Menu: Check daily specials and nutrition details:  Lunch Menu​
 

https://www.fowlervilleschools.org/downloads/high_school_-_linked_files/fhs_bell_schedule_1.pdf?utm_source=chatgpt.com
https://www.fowlervilleschools.org/schools/high-school/lunch-menu/?utm_source=chatgpt.com


●​ Attendance & Resources: Find attendance policies, contact numbers, and procedures: 
Attendance Resources​
 

FHS will be open for self-guided tours on Sunday, August 24th, from 2:00 to 4:00 PM. This is 
a great opportunity for students and their families to locate classrooms and lockers before the 
first day of school. Please enter through the main entrance and feel free to park in either the 
student or visitor parking lots. Maps of the building will be available to help you navigate 
during your visit. 

For students with an IEP: Our special education team is prepped and ready for a 
great first day. As a reminder, students with an IEP participated in transition visits 
last spring. Most, if not all students, toured the building and met with special 
education staff to make this transition easier. If you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to reach out to your student’s case manager or to myself for 
support. 

Picture Day at Fowlerville High School is scheduled for Tuesday, September 2, 2025. To 
order photos, visit mylifetouch.com and use Picture Day ID: EVTDF663Q. All orders placed 
online will be shipped directly to your home for convenience. Don’t miss the opportunity to 
capture this year’s memories! 

This year, let’s continue to embody what it means to be a Gladiator: Respectful, Responsible, 
and Safe. Whether your student is heading to class, cheering in the stands, or collaborating 
with teachers for support, our shared goal is to ensure every Gladiator has the tools, support, 
and encouragement to thrive. Together, we make our community strong! 

Here's to a bright, productive, and joyful school year ahead! 

Warm regards,​
Nick Zajas 
Principal 
 
Go Glads!!! 

https://www.fowlervilleschools.org/schools/high-school/attendance-office/?utm_source=chatgpt.com
http://mylifetouch.com
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